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April 14, 2023
Dear Solano County Business owner/operator:
Subject: Certification of Return to Compliance Requirement

As a business subject to the California Health and Safety Code 25508, you are required to
correct any violations noted during your routine inspection within 30 days of the inspection.
During the inspection of your business, an inspection report depicting the violations noted,
and the required corrections was provided to you along with an additional document titled
"certificate of Return To Compliance" or "RTC" document. Our records indicate that to date
we have not received the RTC document for your business. We request that you sign and
return the RTC to the above noted address via mail, fax or email. If you have previously
submitted your RTC, please disregard this request. If you have not yet completed the
corrections for violations noted on the inspection report, and need more time to complete the
RTC, then please call your inspector, and ask for an extension to complete the RTC. The
compliance deadlines can be extended based on circumstances requiring extra time for
correction of violations.

Please be advised that RTC is a State of California- required document, and failure to return
this document could result in additional inspections to verify compliance. These additional
inspections will be charged at a re-inspection fee of $172.00/hour to your business. We urge
that you submit your RTC document as soon as possible, and avoid these extra charges.

If you need assistance in completing your RTC, or have question regarding this letter, please
feel free to contact your inspector via phone or email (found on their business card). You
may also contact us by calling 707-784-6765, and ask to speak with someone in hazardous
materials section.

Sincerely,
s

Trey Strickland, Manager
Environmental Health Division



